
NOTICE OF MEETING 

BOARD OF SELECTMAN 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 5, 2018 

ALL DAY 

 

The Gorham Board of Selectmen will be attending the hearing 

on December 5, 2018 regarding the law suit involving the Town, 

State of New Hampshire and the plaintiffs know as the “ATV 

Law Suit”.  The Board will meet at the Grafton County Superior 

Court in North Haverhill, New Hampshire.  As a Board they will 

also meet with their attorney to take legal advice and make 

decisions as recommended by their Attorney. 

 

Posted this day of November 27, 2018 by: 

Mitchell A. Berkowitz, Interim Town Manager 


